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GOVERNORS’ APPOINTMENTS SUB COMMITTEE 
 

 

MINUTES of a MEETING held at COUNTY HALL, TROWBRIDGE on FRIDAY, 9TH 

FEBRUARY 2001. 

 

PRESENT: Mrs L P Morris (Chairman), Mrs P Rugg, Mrs J A Scott, Mrs C A Soden and 

Mr N S E Westbrook. 

 

Mr C. Newbury also attended in accordance with Standing Order No. 26. 

___________________________ 

 

1. Membership  The Director of Corporate Services reported the membership of the sub 

committee incorporating any changes since the previous meeting. 

 

2. Apologies  An apology for absence was received from Canon O’Driscoll. 

 

3. Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 

Resolved:  To confirm and sign the minutes of the sub committee meeting held on 10
th
 

November 2000. 

 

4. Public Participation 

 

Dr P Biggs, vice-chairman of governors at Bitham Brook Primary School, made a 

public statement regarding the current dispute about a nomination to the school’s 

governing body.  Dr Biggs outlined the background to the dispute and stated that the 

governing body’s preferred candidate, Mr J Caldwell, had not been put forward for 

the vacancy. 

 

5. Appointment of LEA Representative to School Governing Body 

 

On considering a report by the Governor Support Team, 

 

Mr C Newbury also outlined the background to the dispute and explained his reasons 

for nominating Mr D Prescott to fill the current vacancy. 

 

Resolved:  To appoint Mr J Caldwell to serve as Local Education Authority 

representative on the governing body of Bitham Brook Community Primary School, 

Westbury. 

 

(Duration of meeting: 2.30pm – 3.00pm) 

 

The Officer who has produced these minutes is Marie Todd, of the Committee Services Unit, 

direct line (01225) 713011. 

Press enquiries to Communications, direct line (01225) 713114/713115. 

 


